
APPLICATIONS CLOSE FRIDAY 24 MARCH 2017
Applications are now open for the Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 Community  
Fund. Charities and not-for-profit organisations can apply for grants of up to 
$10,000 (from a total funding pool of $25,000).
Funding is available for programs/initiatives that provide health, environment, 
education or community benefit in the Parkwood area.

Applications must meet the following criteria:
 Funding must be used for a program/initiative delivered in the Parkwood 

area.
 The program/initiative should address an issue or meet a community need 

that is of particular importance in the Parkwood area.
 Ideally, the program/initiative provides opportunities for CPB Contractors to 

participate (examples include volunteering or in-kind support).

$10,000 funding available for not-for-profit organisations

Visit www.gclrstage2.com.au for more information
Project Community contact number: 1800 425 799


